
 

 

CITY OF THE DALLES 
Department of Public Works 
1215 West First Street 
The Dalles, Oregon 97058  
 
 

PRESS RELEASE   
 
DATE:  September 17, 2021 
 
TOPIC:  Quinton Street Storm Sewer Installation & Paving 
 
CONTACT:  City of The Dalles Public Works Department   (541) 296-5401 
 
FOR RELEASE: IMMEDIATELY 
 
On Tuesday September 21, 2021 Public Works Department crews will begin installation 
of storm sewer pipe on Quinton St. between E 13th St. and E 14th St. After the pipe is 
installed, this section of street will be paved to replace the gravel surface that has been 
in place since a water main break occurred Wednesday June 2,, 2021.  
 
Quinton St. will be open to through traffic the weekend of October 2nd and 3rd, between 
the two phases of work. 
 
Phase 1 – September 21 through 29: full road closure is in place on Quinton St. 
between E 13th St. and E 14th St. All traffic can detour to Oregon St. via E 14th St. and 
E 12th St. 
 
Phase 2 – October 4th through 7th: full road closure is in place on Quinton St. between E 
13th St. and E 14th St. All traffic can detour to Oregon St. via E 14th St. and E 12th St. 
 
Please be alert to the traffic control signs and drive with caution for the safety of the 
utility workers.  
 
When the street is opened, please drive with caution on the gravel driving surface.  
 
If you have questions, please contact the Public Works Department at (541) 296-5401. 
 

--end-- 
--see map attached-- 

 
  



 
 

 


